
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City), through its Housing and Community

Development Department (HCDD), is proposing to allocate up to

$2,548,012.00inHOMEInvestmentPartnershipProgram(HOME)Funds

to Harris Center for Mental Health and IDD to construct their proposed

6168 South Loop East Apartments, which will consist of 24 one-bedroom

units and two one-bedroom ADA-accessible units in City Council District I.

These funds will be used for construction costs.

The City, through HCDD, is proposing to allocate up to $1,890,925.00 in

CommunityDevelopmentBlockGrant(CDBG)Fundsforimprovements

to Winzer Park located at 7300 Carver Road, Houston, TX 77088 – in

City council District B. HCDD will make these funds available to the

Houston Parks and Recreation Department (HPARD) and General

Service Department (GSD).

The public has Thirty (30) days to comment on these proposed items.

The thirty-day period extends from Wednesday, December 15, 2021

through Friday, January 14, 2022. For additional information on these

items, contact Kennisha London at (832) 394-6197. Written comments

can be submitted by email to Kennisha.London@houstontx.gov. Upon

completionofthethirty-daypubliccommentperiod,HCDDwill takethese

items to City Council.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant

relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext. 5.

For more information about HCDD and its programs, please access

HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


